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Bill Hall Award for Service to Ohio Chapter ACEP 
 
The Bill Hall Award is named in honor of Dr. Bill Hall who served as Ohio Chapter ACEP 
President from 1974 to 1975 and as Treasurer from 1979-1985.  The Award has been 
presented 17 times to individuals who have made significant contribution to Ohio 
Chapter ACEP or the field of emergency medicine through the selfless giving of time, 
dedication and enthusiasm.   
 
The 2011 Bill Hall Award will be presented at the Ohio Chapter ACEP Annual Meeting 
and Awards Luncheon, to be held in conjunction with the Ohio Chapter ACEP 
Residents Assembly.   
 
The criteria for the Bill Hall Award for Service to Ohio Chapter ACEP are as follows: 
 

1. Current or former member of Ohio Chapter ACEP 
2. Current or former member of the Board of Directors 
3. Made a significant contribution to Emergency Medicine 
4. Made a significant contribution to Ohio Chapter ACEP 

a. Committee activity 
b. Officer position 
c. Course Director 
d. Years of service 

5. The emergency physician should reflect the character of Dr. William Hall, 
such as selfless giving of time and enthusiasm for patient care 

 
To make a nomination, please send a letter specifying the individual and award to: Ohio 
Chapter ACEP, 3510 Snouffer Road, Suite 100, Columbus, Ohio 43235.  The deadline for 
submission of nominations is May 20, 2011.   Nominees will be reviewed and selected by 
the Ohio Chapter ACEP Awards Committee with the approval of the Board of Directors.   
 
 


